
APPLICATION TO SUBMIT 
 

 

The  
Carl E. Kupke, Jr. 

Memorial 
Eagle Scout Scholarship  

 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
 
Eagle Scout Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address ________________________________________________ 
 
Continuing education thru College (name of college)___________________ 
 
Majoring in ___________________________________________________ 
 
To Become ___________________________________________________ 
 
Date this form completed_________________________________________ 
 
Troop is happy to be able to offer you this helping hand. 
However, there are guidelines for you to follow before the granting of the scholarship. 
 
 You must be a current member of Troop 414  
 Dues, registrations or other funds owed are to be paid in full 
 Stay active in Troop after receiving Eagle and be a guide to younger scouts 
 Further your education  

 
     The scholarship is not automatically granted.  The Governor and Committee will review your 
records and participation to determine if the scholarship will be granted.  If it is granted to you, 
we all congratulate you.  If not, please know that we reviewed all information carefully before 
making that determination. Any questions can be directed to the Governor and/or Committee at 
any time via mail or email (see address below). 
     Make your submittal of THIS FORM & ACTUAL SCHOOL SCHEDULE of classes when 
received to Mrs. Dolores Vlismas / 15 Bowditch Lane / Center Moriches, NY 11934. 
     Your scholarship will be granted at your Eagle Ceremony if information received in time. 
     If you are not graduating H.S. by the time of your Eagle Ceremony, the money will be held  
for you until your high school graduation and information is received.     
     If you are in college at the time of your ceremony, the award will be given at the ceremony.  
     If you are not a member of Troop 414 by the time of your ceremony, the check will be sent to 
your home if not given day of your Eagle Ceremony.   Please deposit check as soon as you can. 
     Much success with your future endeavors.   Stay in touch – troop leaders like to know what’s 
happening and are always glad to hear from you.      
 
Regards,   
Dolores Vlismas, Scholarship Governor     
dvlismas@biodex.com    Effective:   March 1, 2018   
 

mailto:dvlismas@biodex.com

